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April 2022
Mark Your Calendar!!
End of Year Meet Up & Dinner at
Tavern in the Square, Lowell.
Thursday, May 19th, 630PM - Until?
FCCA will order a round of apps, drinks and meals
are BYO.

Last workshop of the year!!
Hands on learning at First Parish Unitarian,
Billerica, with Karen Stairs
Gardening with Children and it's Benefits
Thursday May 12, 630-830PM
Register Here:
https://forms.gle/rdP3Gxm6b6WqvDB96
Please sign up early! This workshop includes
supplies and we need to provide an accurate count of attendees to the presenter.

Still thinking about joining the board?
We are grateful to have a few new hands on deck, but are still looking for a workshop
coordinator. This position involves contacting presenters, getting the details for booking them,
and finalizing those plans following approval from the board. We have a great list of presenters
to choose from and love new ideas for workshops!! Please consider volunteering for next year.

CPR/First Aid
We had a small turn out for CPR/FA with Ken Brooks in April. The next in person class will not
be until the fall. Please make sure to double check your expiration date and sign up for the next
class if you need it. Usually FCCA does CPR/FA classes in September and April.

Happy Teacher Appreciation Week!
Thank you for all you do for the children and families in our communities.
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